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34773.17552 Licensing Act 2003 Notice of Application for a premises licence under section 17 

 

I wish to object to this licencing application applied for by Asda Stores for their new Asda Express store 512-514 
Wimborne Road BH22 9NG. 

 

There is already a licensee for the sale of alcohol in the form of S.A.M.News next door. Purchase of alcohol at 
reasonable hours is already provided for. The Asda application: 

1. Is therefore unecessary. 

2. Seeks to extend the availabiity of alcohol further into unsocial hours for us local residents. 

3. Will turn the area into a hub for late night drinkers and risk of civil disturbance. 

 

Asda Express is a new venture. I copy their publicity from their new website in which you will find no mention of 
alcohol. 

“The stores have been designed to cater for a broad range of customer needs – 
whether that’s popping in for a pint of milk, grabbing a spot of lunch on the go, or 
buying the fresh ingredients to cook dinner from scratch. We’re confident customers 
will find everything they need in these stores and enjoy the convenience of having a 
new type of Asda store on their doorstep.  

 

I urge you to refuse the licence. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

kathryn.miller
Typewriter
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